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GATSBY BY F SCOTT FITZGERALD

Great examples and literary analysis of the use of symbols in F. Scott The green light pops up many times in the novel
and represents Gatsby's dream and hope. The eyes represent the commercialism which is the backbone of the
American dream. East and West Eggs are two fictional villages Fitzgerald has created to.

Throughout the novel, the green light functions as a key symbol. Everything he does in the novel is to try and
recreate the past. The protagonist, Jay Gatsby, personifies the American Dream as he is a man with a dubious
background who managed to accomplish a luxurious style of living and to achieve everything he wanted to
have by his own efforts â€” except of his great love, that is Daisy. For me this is a symbol that helped me
understand the moral corruption of the novel. The valley is created through industrial dumping and thus a
by-product of capitalism. The green light gave Gatsby something to reach for. He reinforces the idea that
green light represents Daisy which is his dream. He is a two-sided character and it also shows a distinction
between the upper and lower class. He deliberately chooses the house in a direction from where he can have
the enchanting sight of green light. This contrasts the new money and the old money of the novel; where the
new money feel the need to constantly flaunt their money in an unnecessary way, the established rich are
comfortable and graceful in their wealth. It also refers to symbols writers use to convey specific meanings, and
they vary depending on the circumstances. Only it took money to buy the car to join the traffic. In The Great
Gatsby there are many signs of materialism and love for manufactured goods. Green The most meaningful
color Fitzgerald uses as a symbolic device of revealing ideas is green. Parties Motif Gatsby throws excessively
extravagant parties as evidenced by the number of guests, the lights, the food and the entertainment. In the
novel The Great Gatsby by F. Overall F. This later proves to be the same for Daisy when she is reunited with
Gatsby. She was desired all the young men and for Gatsby to attain meant that he was the most worthy. It is
the symbol of death too, as Michalis describes the car that kills Myrtle as a green light, though, it is a yellow
car. The characterisation of both Willy and Gatsby illustrate that they have similarities, in a way that are
considered destitute, with imperfect ethical conduct. And through the desire to obtain this dream, became the
significance of cars. East and West Egg are two fictional villages on Long Island created by Fitzgerald as the
setting for the novel. Daisy cheats in order to receive the attention and admiration Tom has been neglecting
her of. It rather seems a falsifying dream. Eckleberg Another symbol we see in the novel is the eyes of T. For
example, Jordan cheats during her golf tournament, and Meyer Wolfsheim fixes the world championship, both
purely for their own selfish gain. Scott Fitzgerald, is a brilliant illustration of life among the new rich during
the s, people who had recently amassed a great deal of wealth but had no corresponding social connections.
Also, when Tom visits, it shows the difference between the rich and poor. Though he progresses a lot in life,
ironically his luxurious lifestyle does not bring satisfaction to him. She lets Gatsby believe that she will leave
Tom for him, but later it is found that money is the most important thing for her. For example, a dove is
usually used to represent peace.


